
TIMOTHY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL    

NEWSLETTER 
w w w . t i m o t h y c h r i s t i a n s c h o o l . c a  

Grade 6 Chapel THIS FRIDAY at 9am 

The grade 6 class will be hosting chapel this Friday at 

9am for grades 4-8. 

 
Spring & Easter Break—March 12-28, 2016 

On behalf of the staff at TCS, have a safe and 

wonderful Spring Break!  We look forward to seeing 

everyone on Tuesday, March 29th after Easter 

Monday! 
 

Pastor Appreciation Day - April 8 

If you have not invited your pastor to TCS for the 

morning of April 8, please do so!  We welcome all 

pastors connected to families of our school whose 

churches our families attend to join us on April 8th.  
The welcome cards with more information on them will 

go out today. Heads up it is two weeks after March 

Break! 

 
Back at the Creek Bank - Spring Musical on April 28 

Please plan on the evening of April 28 as TCS presents 

our spring musical “Back at the Creek Bank.” 

Performed and directed by TCS staff and students, it 

promises to be a wonderful evening of fun! 

 
Grandparents Day - April 29 

April 29th is the date when we invite our grandparents 

to join us at school from 10:30 - 2:30 to see the spring 

musical, share a lunch and visit their grandchildren in 

the classrooms.  Invitations are going home today—to 

be handed out over Easter!  

 
Pajama & Hot Chocolate Day—

Friday, March 11 

On Friday, March 11 we are having 

PJ Day!  Come and wear your 

favourite pj’s and bring $1 for hot 

chocolate!  All money raised will go 

to our sister school in Dominican 

Republic. 
 

Apologetics Conference at Emmanuel Baptist Church 

April 22 & 23 

See the attached information and website to register. 

 
Hot Dog Order Forms 

Order forms are going home today and are due 

Thursday, March 31. 

 

Parking Lot Safety at TCS 

Please see the areas below to help support safety in 

the TCS parking lot. 

 

 

One Way—His Way ~ Proverbs 3:5-6   
 

“Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding;    

 in all your ways submit to Him, and He will make your paths straight.”   

March 7, 2016 
 

P: 705-726-6621 

F: 705-726-8571 

MARCH 

11—PJ Day, Split Chapel, Pizza Day & 

Report Cards go home 
12-28—Spring & Easter Break (NO SCHOOL) 

29—Back to School & Full Easter Chapel 
APRIL 

1—Pizza Day 

4—Hotdog Day 

4-8—Parent Survey 

7—Parent-Teacher Conferences 

8—Pastor Appreciation Day & Pizza Day 

11—Open House (9am-12pm & 7-8:30pm) &Hotdog Day 

14—Badminton Tournament @ TCS 

15—Pizza Day 

16—Amazing Race Experience Fundraiser 

18—Hotdog Day 

25—Battle of the Books & Hotdog Day 

28—Back at the Creek Bank Musical 

29—Grandparents Day 



Re-registration for September 2016 

A huge thank you to those who have already re-

registered their children for September 2016.  If you 

have not registered we would welcome a talk with 

you as we would like to welcome you back to TCS 

next year.  If you are unsure or have questions please 

contact Mr. Berg at rberg@timothyChristianSchool.ca 

at the school. 

 
New Pizza Orders—AFTER MARCH BREAK 

New Pizza Order Forms will be going home after 

March Break. Please ignore the forms that we sent 

home last week—there was a mistake and 3 of the 

dates overlapped from the previous form. 

 
Skiing at Snow Valley on Fridays 

Snow Valley is offering discounted rates for our school 

for the following dates:  Fri. Mar. 11.  Tickets must be 

ORDERED IN ADVANCE (by Wed. evening of the week 

you plan to ski) by emailing Ed Wright at 

wright_29@yahoo.ca.  Send your name along with the 

# of lift tickets you need, the # of ski and/or 

snowboard rentals you need, as well as the age of all 

children participating.  Tickets can be picked up in 

the main chalet, upper floor, the night of your ski 

between 4:00 and 5:15pm.  You must have exact 

change in cash.     

Prices are:   Lift Ticket and Lesson $16.25 

  Ski Rental $12 

  Snowboard  Rental $18 

 
Shoe Drive 

The grade 8 class needs your 

help!  We are collecting for 

teens who are in need of a 

good pair of shoes.  From 

March 1-10 we are collecting 

and donating shoes to Youth Haven and The David 

Busby Centre.  Please make sure they are gently used 

and in good shape before giving them away.  Shoes 

of all sorts will do!  We have warm and dry feet.  We 

are collecting for teens who don’t. 
 

Annual Spring Drive Reminder 

We are so pleased that Spring is on the 

horizon! This is a friendly reminder that 

we are now in our final phase of our 

Annual Drive for the 2015-2016 school 

year. We look forward to the blessings 

that will come from this effort and pray 

that if you choose to donate, that your 

home with also be blessed through 

your generosity. The Annual Drive has been ongoing 

since September 2015 and will draw to completion in 

August 2016 with the goal to raise $125,000. It has 

been a successful drive to this point and in order to 

finish strong, we pray you will consider joining us in this 

effort.  

TCS Golf Tournament—May 27, 2016 

We are getting close to yet another amazing Golf 

Fundraising event for TCS, it is always a great success 

and a day filled with fellowship and competition. 

Tickets will be on sale immediately after March Break! 

Set the date aside for a wonderful day of Golf in the 

Sun at National Pines Golf Club on May 27th, 2016. 

Awesome prizes, great food and amazing company! 

For further inquiries, please contact Alroy Brouwer at 

705-220-8758 or alroy.brouwer@gmail.com  
 

TCS Amazing Race Experience! Saturday, April 16 

TCS FAMILIES: You can help us make the TCS Amazing 

Race Experience a success! Think of those you know 

who would love the chance to compete and have 

fun! This event is open to your church friends, your 

extended families, workplace friends, couples who 

want a “date day”.   

 

A new fundraiser for TCS is in the works and it is 

promising to be a fun-filled afternoon for those who 

sign up as a 4 person team for the TCS Amazing Race 

Experience. $125/person gets you the chance to feel 

the adrenaline of participating in the Race as well as 

end up at the "Final Pit Stop" Dinner and Square 

Dance event at the school which runs all evening. This 

will be a race full of detour challenges and road 

blocks much like the popular TV show, and will take 

place all over our city of Barrie. Get your teams 

decided and go check out our event webpage: 

www.tcsamazingrace.org.  

 

Know of those who attended our TCS Galas in the 

past? Then invite them to join us for the Final Pit Stop—

Dinner and Square Dance held at TCS $75/person—

witness the leading teams arrive on stage at the 

school and compete in their final challenge before 

we declare the winners! As well you will dine on finely 

catered food with a western flare and be able to 

participate in our “Amazing Experiences” Live Auction 

featuring 5 fantastically adventurous options. Top off 
the evening with some square dancing fun. Mark your 

calendars for this exciting fundraiser event—Saturday, 

April 16!  

 

Potential Rental Opportunities at TCS beyond August 

2017  

TCS is currently open to talking with potential renters at 

this time for a new church renting at TCS after August 

2017 when Harvest moves into their new building.  

Church representatives can contact Mr. Berg direct if 

they are interested. 

 

Parents please spread the word - rental opportunities 

available in September of 2017.  This will be 

mentioned at both the Pastor Appreciation morning 

and at Grandparents Day in April. 
 



Unity Christian High 

School is thrilled to be 

presenting "Cinderella" 

as our spring 

production!  You won't 

want to miss this unique 

spin on a traditional 

tale.  Show dates and 

times are as follows: 

Thu, April 14 at 7:30pm 

Fri. April 15 Dessert Social 

at 7pm, Show at 7:30 

Sat. April 16 at 1:00pm 

Sat. April 16 at 7:30pm 

 

Ticket prices: Adults $15, 

Children (12 & under) 

$10, Seniors and 

Secondary School 

Students $12. 

 

Dessert Social ticket 

prices: Adults $18.50, 

Children (12 & under) $13.50, 

Seniors and Secondary 

School students $15.50 

(proceeds from the dessert 

social portion go to the 

Grade 12 Grad Trip) 

 

TICKETS ARE ON SALE 

NOW!  To reserve yours, 

please call the school at 705-

792-6915, or email us at info@unitychristianhigh.ca. 

 
Unity Special Cinderella event this year: TEA WITH 

CINDERELLA!  Please consider joining us for afternoon 

tea with Cinderella and her friends on Saturday, April 

16th, from 3:15-4:30pm (at the school).  This FREE event 

will include a photo booth with the cast of Cinderella, 

autograph books, tea, juice and treats, tiara and 

wand decorating and original Cinderella pages to 

colour.  All children are welcome!  If you know you 

would like to attend, please reserve a spot by calling 

the school (but walk-ins are also more than welcome). 

 

Unity Christian High School invites you to book a tour 

and have all your questions answered!  Come hear 

about our unique program features and see the 

difference Christian Education can make in the life of 

your child. Book a tour today by emailing us at  

info@unitychristianhigh.ca or call us at 705-792-6915. 
PITCH OPPORTUNITIES 

Golf Tournament—Volunteers Needed 

The Golf Committee is looking for more members to 

help out!  Call Alroy at 705-220-8758 or email him at 

Alroy.brouwer@gmail.com if you’d like more 

information! 

HOMEWORK HIGHLIGHTS 
Grades 4-8 Speech Deadlines 

Wed. Mar. 9 Speech Fest at Unity Christian HS 

Thu. Mar. 10 Snow Date for Speech Fest at Unity 

Grade 4 (see speech deadlines above) 

Wed. Mar. 9 French Quiz 

Thu. Mar. 10 Memory Work: Psalm 27:1,2 (written) 

Fri. Mar 11 Spelling Test - Unit 21 
Grade 5 (see speech deadlines above) 

Tue. Mar. 8 Creative Writing “How or Why” stories  

  due 

  Bring Lit Skit props (imagination  

  necessary) 

Mar. 9&10 Memory Work: Matthew 10:2-4 (FITB) 

Mar. 9,10,11 Literature Skits 

Thu. Mar. 10 Science Paris Presentations 

  French Quiz 
Grade 6 (see speech deadlines above) 

Thu. Mar. 10 French Quiz 

  Spelling Test (Lesson 20) 

Fri. May 11 Math Test 

  Split Chapel (led by grade 6) 

 

Grade 7 & 8 parents please note that all assignments 

will now be found online on Schoology.  






